
Mr. Harry A vedisi n 
23-37 143 Street 
Flushing, N.Y. 11357 

Dear Harry: 

April 3, 1972 

We had the record changer and player picked up the other day; it is 
trJ~lY a wonderf~ gift. 

Arnold is going to connect to our auditorium speaker system, so 
that we can have music there whenever needed. We expect to hook p:p 
our tape recorder to the system as well. 

We hope to get there yet, with all the things we need. With people 
like you helping an giving, I don't see how we aan miss. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Dit'ector 


